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TO THE SPANISH SECURITIES COMMISSION 

 

Fluidra, S.A. (“Fluidra” or the "Company"), pursuant to the provisions of 
section 227 of Royal Legislative Decree 4/2015, of 23 October, which passed 
the amended text of the Securities Market Act, hereby issues the following: 

 

OTHER RELEVANT INFORMATION 

 

Fluidra hereby gives notice that it is to suspend the Liquidity Agreement 
entered into with the financial broker Banco de Sabadell, S.A., disclosed in the 
procedure “Other Relevant Information” of 30 March 2020 under record 
number 1276, in order to buy back some of its shares so that it is able to meet 
the obligations provided for in the Incentive Plan based on shares for senior 
management and executive directors in the Fluidra Group, as passed by the 
General Shareholders’ Meeting on 27 June 2018. 

 

Sabadell, on 19 January 2021 


